MINUTES

INDIAN LAKE BOROUGH COUNCIL MEETING

AUGUST 13, 2008


The regularly scheduled meeting of the Indian Lake Borough Council which was scheduled for August 13, 2008, was cancelled due to a lack of quorum


The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Indian Lake Borough Council will be held on August 18, 2008 at 7:00 P.M. at the Indian Lake Borough Building.

Respectfully submitted,

Theresa L. Weyant

Borough Manager
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